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3 Sample No: 

3.1 Substance name 

3.2 Processing method 
More detailed information on the 
processing method generating the 
dust. 

3.3 Trade name, if applicable 

3.4 Manufacturer/supplier, if 
applicable 

3.5 Material data 
Composition 
For example: individual 
components of mixtures 

3.6 Known properties 
For example: toxicity, toxic 
combustion products 
(the material safety data sheet 
is appended if available) 

Carcinogenic substances of 
category 1A & 1B (H350, H350i) 
are excluded from the testing. 

In the case of acute toxicity 
category 1 & 2 (H300, H310, H330) 
tests can be carried out provided 
that the mass fraction does not 
exceed 7%. 

In the case of acute toxicity 
category 3 (H301, H311, H331), 
tests can be carried out provided 
the mass fraction does not exceed 
25%. 

3.7 Sampling point 
For example: collector, pipe, 
grinder, etc. 
(photographs appended if 
applicable) 

3.8 Name of the person who took the 
sample 


	3 Sample No: 
	31 Substance name: 
	32 Processing method More detailed information on the processing method generating the dust: 
	33 Trade name if applicable: 
	34 Manufacturersupplier if applicable: 
	35 Material data Composition For example individual components of mixtures: 
	36 Known properties For example toxicity toxic combustion products the material safety data sheet is appended if available Carcinogenic substances of category 1A  1B H350 H350i are excluded from the testing In the case of acute toxicity category 1  2 H300 H310 H330 tests can be carried out provided that the mass fraction does not exceed 7 In the case of acute toxicity category 3 H301 H311 H331 tests can be carried out provided the mass fraction does not exceed 25: 
	37 Sampling point For example collector pipe grinder etc photographs appended if applicable: 
	38 Name of the person who took the sample: 


